
May 27th, 2015 ~ Website Committee Meeting

Attending ~
Chair (Mary), Co-Chair (Sally), Webmaster (Bob), and The Holyoke Step Group Rep 
(Chris)

April Minutes were reviewed ~

Feed back from groups ~ none

Visitors ~ none

Old Business ~ 
Pamphlet Circulating ~ The Round Up Committee has agreed to add a Pamphlet to 
each Round Up Packets

 Marquee ~ The Round Up Committee has agreed that we can take pictures before 
people come of the even to put on our Website “Service” Marquee

New Business ~ 
Security Certificate ~ The committee reviewed the pros and cons ~ Bob will  be 
presenting  certificate  prices  to  the  Area,  so  a  decision  can  be  made  around 
purchasing ~ if we move forward on this, we will adjust our requested budget in 
November to cover the annual cost

The Committee also discussed our Round Up commitment topic “Social Websites” ~ 
we will chair as a panel (Webmaster, Chair and Co-Chair) and more discussion will  
happen between us on-line between the meeting and the Round Up

**Note ~ The Website Meeting at the Round Up was not well attended due to fact  
that  the meeting time was at  noon ~ all  were  upstairs  having Pizza.   We had 1  
attendee and a few stragglers that came about 10 minutes before the end of the  
meeting.  Still was a great meeting!!!  “Awesome” Round Up ~

Closed with the “I Am Responsible *Next Meeting will be June 24th 2015

Respectfully submitted,
Mary


